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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ WCS:   
Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 
 

Tues Dec 10th: Christmas Concert and Report Night. 

Friday Dec 13th: School Thanksgiving Mass 9.00am St Mary’s Church 

Friday Dec 13th: Swim Fun Day HC Recreation Centre 10.30-12.30 

Week 6 of Term 4 at Red Hill! Our 

school enrolment is 75 students. 

NEWSLETTER Term 4, Week 7,  2013 

Two PAThS “Kids of the Week” are chosen in each 

class every Monday at Warlawurru School. Please 

ask your child if they were chosen this week. 

Dear parents and families, Children have 

begun to prepare for our Christmas Concert 

on Tuesday December 10th. Please keep this 

evening free so we can gather together at 

School and celebrate the joy of Christmas in 

this special way.  Come along to hear carols 

in Jaru, English, Kriol and Spanish. Our con-

cert will be a showcase of what we have 

been learning about Language Power this 

year, and all children need the chance to 

practise their parts. Even though the school 

year ends soon, it is still important that chil-

dren come every day.  

“MPATHY =  Understanding and caring 

about how another person feels”.   

M T W Th F 

34 42 47 43 49 

Congratulations! 28 students attended each day 

in Week 6 and received a Pool Pass at Friday’s As-

sembly. Thanks to families who help children get to 

school every day. See if your child can make the list 

next week! 

KINDY Junior P Middle P Senior P 

Mollie Whitney Joelena Beckham 

Christina Cassie Ashley Walter 

Tila Aqua Jonel Patricia 

Daemon George  Shantina 

Shinelle Kastassia  Jai 

Isah Chloe Abraham Keenan 

Shanteva Ziarrah Daryl Jebediah 

Jaliesha Linton Coburn Quasier 

Junior Primary has snatched the  

Attendance Cup  from Senior Primary 

with an impressive 11 five-day attenders! 

 Super effort Junior Primary children.  

Last week’s photo 

showed the silhouette 

of Year 5 student Da-

vid Morton. Well done 

Quasier for guessing it 

correctly. 
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30cm x 30cm Artwork Donated By Local  

Artist Katrina Birrell 

 

The Kindy contribution is this beautiful paint-

ing. It is being auctioned by sealed bids in an 

envelope directly to Anansa or dropped at the 

school. The highest bid will be announced on 

Friday 29th November at Whole School Prayer. 

Please be generous! 

 
We have been continuing to remember 

the people of the Philippines in our daily 

prayers this week. Middle Primary stu-

dents made prayer cards which will be on 

display at St Mary’s this weekend. Last 

week Senior Primary raise $72.95 with 

their “Kind-Line” and ice-cup sales 

raised $14. We are also donating the pro-

ceeds from our School Kitchen from 

Wednesday and Thursday’s lunches this 

week. At assembly on Friday Miss An-

ansa will announce the winning bid for 

the beautiful painting donated by her sis-

ter Katrina. Thanks for the efforts of 

staff , students and families in supporting 

this appeal. 

Students love BluEarth with Miss June. 

Last week JP students took BluEarth to 

Red Hill Community. This week, Middle 

Primary students wrote about how much 

they enjoy BluEarth. 


